
 
INTRODUCING THE NEW 

 

CAPACITY ALERT/TEXT MESSAGING SERVICE 
 

AT THE SOUTH NORWALK RAILROAD STATION 
 

As part of our continuing efforts to better serve you, the Norwalk Parking 

Authority is happy to announce our new parking capacity alert/texting 

messaging service, which is designed to make your commute a little bit 

easier.  

 

The program is very simple, by providing us with the name of your service 

provider and your cell phone number we can send you a text message 

alerting you when the South Norwalk Train Station parking facilities are 

about to reach or have reached full capacity. Having this information in 

advance of your travel to the SNRR station will greatly assist you in the 

event parking capacities have been reached. 

 

Please note that information provided to the Norwalk Parking Authority for 

this service will not be shared or used as a marketing tool.  

 

It’s that easy! To get the information you need to make your commute a 

little easier, please contact Eleonor Volynsky, Customer Service Manager at 

(203) 831-9063 or evolynsky@lazparking.com  
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